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Dear Co-Laborers in Christ, 
  
Greetings in the name of our Lord and Saviour Jesus Christ! 
 
Luke 2:14 Glory to God in the highest, and on earth peace, good will toward men. 
 
The Christmas season is always a time where excitement fills the air. There’s nothing like seeing the twinkle of joy in the eyes of a child during this time 
of year. During the month of December at Amazing Grace Baptist Church we have been focused on God’s gift to the world, Jesus Christ the Saviour of 
mankind. One quote that I shared with the church which carries so much truth is “if you don’t have Jesus in your heart, you won’t find Him under a 
tree”. Luke 2:17 And when they had seen it, they made known abroad the saying which was told them concerning this child. May we be faithful as the 
shepherds this Christmas season to share God’s gift to a lost world that they too may experience the true meaning of Christmas.     
 
 What a wonderful Sunday we had at our annual Christmas party. The following is just a few of the photos I wanted to share. 

 

                                              
     Patty’s Christmas dress up          Fun games with the kids             Pop the balloon game      Getting ready for musical chairs      adults having fun as well 
 
 It was a great day of singing Christmas songs, preaching, fun games, gift exchange, grilling hamburgers and hotdogs with all the sides and a time of 
wonderful fellowship!  
 
 Even with all the covid19 restrictions and shutdowns, we praise the Lord for the wonderful year He has blessed us with here in the pacific on the island 
of Kauai. Also, it’s always great to hear that Good News Baptist Church on Pohnpei had a great year and the Lord is continuing to bless that ministry in 
Micronesia! Please continue to pray for the ministries here in the pacific, for Patty’s health and for our son, Aaron’s health needs. 
 
We want to thank each of you for being so faithful throughout the year to our family and ministry. We pray that God will bless each of you with a 
wonderful Christmas and Happy New Year! We look forward to even greater things in the upcoming year!! 
 

                           
                                   
           
Serving Christ on Kauai, 
Brother George, Patty and Priscilla 
 
 


